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Inge Erasmus

From: Alex Frew <adfrew@iafrica.com>
Sent: Thursday, 25 October 2018 3:00 PM
To: 'Inge Erasmus'; bruwerm@mweb.co.za; oudrif@gmail.com; 

chris@sparksincorporated.com; guillaume@gnec.co.za; dibnob@saao.ac.za; 
bruce.johnson@capesoft.com; tian@howbill.co.za; fpbgreeff@telkomsa.net; 
volker@miros.co.za; grays@yebo.co.za; fan@eetgroup.com; 
nik@BolandEnviro.co.za; mario@lyners.co.za; msstobie@gmail.com; 
gail@ligproperties.co.za; 'Aim Electrical'; 'Erika Snyman'; rcdutoit@zz2.biz; 
westland@lando.co.za; fanie@boplaas1743.co.za; fanie@bronaar.co.za; 
wp@arborlane.co.za; CorvdW@elsenburg.com; 'Alana Duffell-Canham'; 
pmakonko@dws.gov.za; henniesmit@witzenberg.gov.za; dirk@witzenberg.gov.za; 
heloise.truter@witzenberg.gov.za

Cc: 'Hein Jurries'; 'Denzil  vd Merwe'
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Scoping Report for comment _Harmony dam

Dear Inge Erasmus 
 
I confirm that I am an objector to the proposed construction of the Harmony & Toeka dams. 

I am a co-owner of the Zeekoegat property, which borders the Riet River and is downstream of these proposed 
dams. For four winters past there has been no water flowing in the river. Prior to this, the river would flow every 
winter, helping to clear out alien vegetation from the banks of the river. We are concerned that in the current 
situation of record drought years that any development of dams will only make this situation worse. 

Sincerely 
Alexander Frew 
 

From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]  
Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 1:50 PM 
To: bruwerm@mweb.co.za; oudrif@gmail.com; chris@sparksincorporated.com; guillaume@gnec.co.za; 
dibnob@saao.ac.za; bruce.johnson@capesoft.com; tian@howbill.co.za; fpbgreeff@telkomsa.net; volker@miros.co.za; 
grays@yebo.co.za; fan@eetgroup.com; nik@BolandEnviro.co.za; mario@lyners.co.za; msstobie@gmail.com; 
gail@ligproperties.co.za; adfrew@iafrica.com; 'Aim Electrical'; 'Erika Snyman'; rcdutoit@zz2.biz; 
westland@lando.co.za; fanie@boplaas1743.co.za; fanie@bronaar.co.za; wp@arborlane.co.za; 
CorvdW@elsenburg.com; 'Alana Duffell-Canham'; pmakonko@dws.gov.za; henniesmit@witzenberg.gov.za; 
dirk@witzenberg.gov.za; heloise.truter@witzenberg.gov.za 
Cc: 'Hein Jurries'; 'Denzil vd Merwe' 
Subject: Pre-Application Scoping Report for comment _Harmony dam 
 

Dear Interested and Affected Parties, 

PRE-APPLICATION SCOPING REPORT FOR COMMENT  
IN TERMS OF THE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ACT, 1998 (ACT NO. 107 OF 1998), AS 

AMENDED AND THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS, 2014 (AS AMENDED) FOR: 
 

HARMONY TRUST:  THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW HARMONY 
DAM ON RE OF FARM HOUDENBEK NO. 415, CERES 

 
Please note that a copy of the abovementioned project is now available for comment on the EnviroAfrica Website: 
https://enviroafrica.co.za/projects/for-public-participation/  under Projects/ For Public Participation/ Harmony 
dam.  
 
Please note that the commenting period for the Post-Application Scoping Report will end 1 November 2018.  
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If any additional information is required, kindly call EnviroAfrica on 021-851 1616. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Inge Erasmus (BA Hons). 
EnviroAfrica 

 
 
Inge Erasmus 

 

Environmental Consultant 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 417 0800 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: inge@enviroafrica.co.za 
 
 


